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For your consideration, I am enclosing a copy of the brief which the Canadian
Society for Clinical Investigation made to the Eastman Commission in 1984 when I
was president of that Society. I believe that this position would still be
endorsed by at least 99% of the biomedical academic community in Canada. 1
sincerely hope that your committee will fully understand the implications of
this legislation and will not be misled by the shortsighted and unimaginative
response of the consumer movement and those preoccupied with control of health
care expenditure no matter what the ultimate cost to society.

Yours truly,
(Original signed by)

S.M. MacLeod. MD. PhD. FRCPC
Dean

c.c. Committee Members and Party Leaders



